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EXHIBIT 11

INTERFERNCE CONSIDERATIONS
FOR PROPOSED FLASH CUT DTV OPERATION

The instant proposal specifies the same channel, site, antenna height and antenna
as for the authorized analog operation. Thus, the proposal is for a minor change according
to FCC criteria. Moreover, the maximum effective radiated power for the digital
operation has been reduced by 10 dB in order to produce service and interference effects
that approximate those for the authorized analog operation. The replication is not exact,
but considering that terrain obstructions largely limit the extent of interfering signals to,
and from, the proposed operation, it is believed that compliance with the FCC’s

interference protection criteria are fulfilled.



